
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our School Rules:       Try your best        Be calm        Be truthful        Be safe        Be kind 
 

History dress up day!  

We are really excited to be learning about our local history this half term! 
It’s time for our termly History dress up day to celebrate our heritage! 
Our dress up day will be held on Friday 24th November 2023.  

On this day, we would like the children to come dressed to reflect the 
learning they will have done in their History lessons. This will be a lovely 
opportunity for the children to share what they have learnt so far.   

Nursery and Reception are learning all about significant events in their 
lives.  Please look out for a separate letter for all the details!  

Years 1, Year 3 and Year 5 will be learning all about the pottery industry.  

Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6 will be learning all about the mining industry.   

Costumes can be easily created using items of clothing you may already 
have around at home. Here are some ideas and pictures to give you 
some inspiration!  

Potters Miners 
• Oversized shirt or apron 

covered in paint or ‘clay.’ 
• Black leggings or 

tracksuit bottoms 
underneath. 

 

 

• Black top and black 
bottoms. 

• Overalls  
• Flat cap or hard hat  
• Knee pads  

 

 
As always, we understand that some children may not feel 
comfortable dressing up. Please send them in their school uniform 
on this day.  

We can’t wait to see what you come up with!  
Mrs Curley and the Crackley Team J  

 
 

 

Head Teacher:  
Ms S Stevenson  
 
Telephone:  
01782 567 700 
 
Blackthorn Place 
Chesterton 
Newcastle-under-Lyme 
Staffordshire,  
ST5 7BE 
 
www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk 

 


